
 

        
 
 
 

13th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
SATs Results 2023 
 
I am delighted to share our exceptionally good SATs results this year. It was a great pleasure to 
witness the joy and satisfaction on the faces of pupils yesterday as they were given their individual 
scores. 
We are particularly thrilled that this cohort of year 6 pupils, whose education was seriously 
disrupted in Years 3 and 4 by Covid, have managed to catch up so successfully. Indeed, in all 
aspects of the tests, they have greatly exceeded the results nationally which were reported 
yesterday. 
I would like to thank our excellent staff teams, in all year groups whose collective hard work and 
dedication have achieved these wonderful outcomes. Thanks also to our very supportive parental 
community, not only for the work you do with your child but also for your overall commitment and 
support for the work of the school. 
Congratulations also to our hard working students who have done so well. They deserve to be very 
pleased with themselves! 
 

Subject National Results 2023 New Haw Results 2023 

Reading 73% 92% 

Writing 71% 90% 

Maths 73% 94% 

SPaG 
(Spelling,Punctuation 
and Grammar) 

72% 94% 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs Cahill 
Executive Headteacher 

New Haw Community School 
The Avenue, New Haw, Surrey, KT15 3RL 
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